THE MINSTER NURSERY AND INFANT SCHOOL

25th September 2017

Dear Parents & Carers,

CELEBRATION OF HARVEST

This year our Harvest Festival celebration will take place in the Infant School Hall as follows:
Reception — Thursday 5" October 9.15am

Year 1 — Wednesday 4™ October 9.15am

Year 2 — Tuesday 3™ October 9.15am

We will once again be supporting Nightwatch and also the Croydon Refugee Centre. These charities
would be very grateful to receive donations of the following:

Tins of soup (not packets)

Tins of fruit, vegetables, meat & fish
Other non-perishable goods

Tea bags

Coffee

Sugar

Toiletries

Please ensure any donated items have an expiration date of longer than 3 months.

If you would like to make a donation of any of the above things, please send these in to school with your
child on the morning of their assembly. You are most welcome to join us in our celebrations via the
Infant School Office entrance.

School Office



